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Welcome 
to our first newsletter of the year.
What a fantastic start to the academic year we have had 
since September. We have seen new starters join our 
school and settling well to our Springwell Mablethorpe 
family. We have seen students move onto new providers 
and we have celebrated no end of success already this 
year. As well as new students starting, we have also had 
new staff members join us who have been a pleasure to 
work with and have really helped develop the students 
academic achievements as well as personal ones too.
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 
your continued support and hope you all have a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 
We look forward to seeing all the students back with us 
in 2019 !
 Ms Bower (Head of Centre) Miss Turner ( Deputy Head ) 
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Sharks Class (KS2)
The Sharks have been busy busy since September creating theme 

parks, raising money for The Royal British Legion and exploring space. 
We have embraced lots of different ways of learning and created 

amazing models, choreographed moon landings and cooked some tasty 
treats. The sharks have excelled in maths and English and have really 
enjoyed getting practical in their lessons. We've had an amazing start 
to the year and we are all really looking forward to the new year and 

all the excitement that comes with it.
 



Octopus Class (KS3)
This term key stage 3 has been full of smiles as the class has

taken on lots of new and exciting challenges along with
growing in numbers as new students have started and been

welcomed by everybody in there.
The class has shown interest in cooking and as a result
this lesson is often a highlight of the week.  The boys

have made some fantastic dishes, carved pumpkins for
Halloween and extended there culinary skills.

Art lessons have been enjoyed since September with various
different challenges set from portraits in various forms and

even extending the skills and displaying them on the door outside
the classroom giving real ownership to the class.

Finally the class has really strived to achieve in physical education
this term undertaking a heavy workload of table tennis and helping 

the boys really focus on net games along with working on a 6 
week archery program with external coaches coming in to help

train the group.  3 members of the class even managed to qualify 
for their gold certificate which is a high achievement in itself often

taking people outside of school many months to achieve.
 
 



Hello and Happy Christmas!
 
Please allow me to introduce myself. I am the Chair of the Local 
Governing Body for Springwell Lincoln City Academy. I have been on the 
Governing Body since May 2017 and was elected Chair in January of this 
year.
 
I have brought with me a great deal of experience in strategic planning 
and leadership, communication and innovative design and I am so very 
impressed with the culture of all these aspects already embedded in this 
setting, from the Executive Senior Leadership Team to all the staff who 
work so very hard in giving your children the best opportunities for their 
future in a safe, nurturing environment.
 
I enjoy my visits to the school and am always welcomed into a great 
environment for children and adults alike. It is an absolute pleasure to be 
part of it.
 
I will continue to accompany the Leadership Team in ensuring that 
Springwell is a wonderful place for all who come through our doors.
 
I wish you a restful and enjoyable time throughout the festive period.
 
Steve Holloway

A Message From Our 
Chair of Governors
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Velvet Crabs (KS4)
During this term ourKey Stage 4 students have been working 
hard towards their qualifications working as a team during 
through building their communication and leadership skills 

through numerous projects throughout the term.  We have had 
post 16 providers come in and talk about next steps and some 
of our students have then had the opportunity to visit potential 
colleges with Mr Barnett. With more visit planned in the New 

Year, it is a very exciting time for our students. 
Our Key Stage 4 students also had an assembly and workshop 

delivered by the Amy Winehouse Foundation Resilience 
Programme. All of our students have been brilliant role models for 

the school and this has been noticed by visitors throughout the 
term, well done for making us really proud!

 
 



Dates For The Diary
 

Spring 1 
7th January 2019 - 14th February 2019 

 
Inset Day - 15th February 

 
Spring 2 

25th February 2019 - 4th April 2019 
 

World Book Day 1st March 2019
 

Family Learning Day - 4th April 2019
 

Inset Day 5th April 


